TO:  ELIZABETHTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:   Denise Morgan
DATE:    November 18, 2014
RE:   REQUESTS FOR EPAC RENTAL

The following group or individual has requested approval for rental of the Elizabethtown Performing Arts Center.  They have submitted an application for 

usage and have met all requirements as outlined in Addendum to Board Policy 05.3.  

We are requesting that they be granted approval to rent the facility as outlined in their application(s).

ORGANIZATION                                EVENT                                         DATE(S)

St. James Elementary School
    Christmas Program
            Dec. 16, 2014  8:30-11:30 am








Dec. 17, 2014  8:30-11:30 am








Dec. 17, 2014  6:30-8:30 pm










